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I am one of the two owners of 1st CHOICE, a senior housing & care referral agency 

that has been helping consumers locate care since 1993.  Nearly half our clients 

select an adult care home as their preferred option.  Because we serve both the 

Greater Seattle and Greater Portland area, we have seen substantial benefits to both 

providers and consumers now that the state of WA allows homes that meet certain 

parameters to have a higher number of residents.  Providers are able to afford 24-

hour staffing and two-person shifts when occupancy is allowed to be higher.  

Providers also take steps to add onto their existing homes to give more space to 

residents. 
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